From: Kay Hilt

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: Opposition. To HB 2001A
Date: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 1:57:40 PM

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kay Hilt <khilt50@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Jun 11, 2019, 8:04 PM

Subject: Opposition. To HB 2001A

To: <hhs.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>

This is a terrible idea!! It does nothing but erode the already disappearing quality of life in
Oregon in general and the Portland Metro are in specific.

It destroys neighborhoods, increases population in places not designed to handle increased
density. It does not allow for infrastructure to accommodate the increased mess this bill would
permit. You are elected to solve problems And this does nothing but created more problems.
Go back to the drawing board and start listening to real people.

Kay Hilt

Portland resident
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